FACILITIES

Dining Hall

So said Gil Schafer ‘B0, chairman of the Physical Resources
Cammittee of the Board of Trustees, when presenting this new
facility for their consideration. He was exactly right. In a school
where everything we teach is in the context of community, the
dining hall is where the community—students, faculty and staff
and their families—gather multiple times every day.

Construction of the 12,000 square foot dining hall was
completed under budget and two months in advance of the
target date, allowing the class of 2016 and their parents to

enjoy their Senior Dinner in this beautiful new space. Shortly
thereafter, alumni who returmed for reunion festivities in early
June were amazed at how the new building, so beautiful and
substantial, is seamlessly integrated into the campus they
remember. Upon the opening of school in September, students
and faculty alike were thrilled with the new facility, and. as
anticipated, it is at the center of the Millbrook community.

Headmaster Drew Casertano spoke at the first seated advisor
lunch, a new addition to the schedule this year: "The new
dining hall represents our values in every way—from being built
and designed to the highest environmental standards, to being
directly linked to the campus farm. And with our enrollment
now over 300, we are enjoying this new facility dafly.”
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